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IFB No. 2024-13 

Water Meters 
Response to Inquiries No. 1 

 
This addendum and response to Request for Information (RFI) is issued to modify the previously issued 
bid documents and/or given for informational purposes and to the extent the responses below modify 
the bid documents, please treat them as an amendment to the Invitation to Bid.   The following replies 
correspond to the RFIs received from prospective bidders on February 23, 2024. 
 
REF QUESTION/INQUIRY AS SUBMITTED: GWA RESPONSE: 
Questions from February 23, 2024: 
1. We would like to request submitting a letter of 

credit in lieu of the suggested bid bond for this 
RFP response.  
 
In addition, we are requesting an extension of 
two weeks for the letter of credit to allow time 
for processing and issuance.  
 

A letter of credit is acceptable.  
 
 
 
Bid opening scheduled for February 29, 
2024, at 10 a.m. has been amended. 
 
Now Reads: Bid opening scheduled for  
March 14, 2024, at 10 a.m.   

 
2. 

In regard to the above referenced 
procurement, we are requesting a two-week 
extension of the bid submittal deadline to allow 
more time to respond to your special 
requirements.   

Bid opening scheduled for February 29, 
2024, at 10 a.m. has been amended. 
 
Now Reads: Bid opening scheduled for  
March 14, 2024, at 10 a.m.   

 
3. 

We would like to request an extension for an 
additional one week for the abovementioned 
bid.  
 

Bid opening scheduled for February 29, 
2024, at 10 a.m. has been amended. 
 
Now Reads: Bid opening scheduled for  
March 14, 2024, at 10 a.m.   

 
Bidders are advised to regularly check the GWA website at www.guamwaterworks.org to stay updated 
on any addenda to the bid, responses to inquiries, and important reminders communicated to all bidders 
during the solicitation process. 
 
 

 
___________________________ ______________           
Miguel C. Bordallo, P.E. Date 
General Manager  
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